Office of California Health and Human Services Agency

Systems Office of Systems Integration

Integration 2525 Natomas Park Drive, Ste. 200
Sacramento, California 95833

EDMUND G. BROWN IR,
GOVERNOR

December 4, 2014

Ms. Hali Reyes, WCDS Project Director
Statewide Automated Welfare System
WCDS Project

950 Iron Point Rd., Ste. 160

Folsom, CA 95630

Dear Ms. Reyes:

This letter is written to approve the June 2014 (Updated September 3, 2014) Welfare Client
Data System (WCDS) Consortium CalWORKs Information Network (CalWIN) system
Implementation Advance Planning Document Update (IAPDU) and the correspanding new
contract for ongoing Maintenance and Operations (M&O) services.

The total approved amount for SFY 2014/15 is $108,587,220. All federal approvals associated
with this amount have been secured. This approval is contingent upon availability of state and
federal funds. Additionally, the contract for ongoing WCDS M&O services.in the amount of
$251,183,478 over a 54.month period from August 2015 through January 2020 has also been
approved.

Each year, the WCDS Consortium shall submit an Annual IAPDU. The SAWS project will
provide time frames for this submittal to the WCDS Project Director. In addition, the state may
require “As Needed" IAPDUs consistent with federal law to address changes in the-project as it
progresses.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Kristine Dudley at (916)263-0386 or
John Heinlein at (916)263-0388.

Sincerely,

KURTIS KNW
Deputy Director

Benefit and Enrollment Technology Support Division

cc: Ms. Maria Hernandez, Chief, Program Integrity Branch, CDSS
Ms. Rene Mollow, Deputy Director, Health Care Benefits & Eligibility, DHCS



